
 
 

S T A T E  OF  C O N N E C T I C U T 
DEPARTMENT OF EMERGENCY SERVICES AND PUBLIC PROTECTION 

 

Police Officer Standards and Training Council 
Connecticut Police Academy 

 
GENERAL NOTICE 12-01 

 
 
 

To:  Chief Law Enforcement Officers 
  Training Officers 
  Protective Services 
  Resident Troopers 
 
From:  Thomas E. Flaherty 
  Police Academy Administrator 
 
Date:  January 24, 2012 
 
Subject: Tuition and Fees for Training, Education Programs and Sessions at The Police  
  Officer Standards and Training Council, Connecticut Police Academy 
 
 
Sec. 97 or Public Act 11-61 requires the Department of Emergency Services and Public Protection in 
consultation with the Police Officer Standards and Training Council, to fix tuition and fees for training, 
education programs and sessions; and for such other purposes as the Commissioner of Emergency 
Services and Public Protection deems necessary for the operation and support of the Academy. 
 
On January 3, 2012, Commissioner Reuben F. Bradford advised the Police Academy Administrator and 
the Council in writing that he has established tuition and fees as required by the Public Act, and after 
consultation with the Police Officer Standards and Training Council, that will become effective July 1, 
2012, for Recruits and for Field Services Courses.  
 
Tuition and fees for new recruits attending the Basic Training Recruit program shall be $1,500 per recruit.  
Tuition and fees for Field Services courses shall be based on a sliding scale as defined below: 
 
 Classes of one full day or less - $50 per attendee 
 Classes of two days to five days - $100 per attendee 
 Classes of six days to ten days - $200 per attendee 
 
The procedures for invoicing Municipal Law Enforcement agencies, Protective Services agencies, State 
Agencies and University and College Law Enforcement agencies has not been finalized, but as soon as 
that procedure is in fact firm, an addendum to this General Notice will be sent to all. 
 
  
 
 


